
 

   
 
   

  
 
  

 
Parks and Recreation Commission 

Motions – February 23, 2016 Meeting 
 
 
 
 New Business –  Barlow Mountain Pool Lift 
 

Mr. Roche reported to the Commission that the chair lift at the Barlow Mountain Pool 
is inoperable and will have to be replaced.   
Mr. Roche asked the Commission to approve the use of up to $5,000 from the Special 
Services Account to purchase and install a new aqua chair lift.  After much discussion 
regarding use  and accessibility, Ms. Dobbin made the following motion: 
 
  “The Commission hereby approves the use of up to $5,000 from the 
Parks and Recreation Special Services Account to purchase and install a new 
aqua chair lift for the Barlow Mountain Pool.”   
 
The motion was seconded and passed unanimously. 
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